SUNNYSIDE GARDEN DAYCARE CENTRE SPRING NEWSLETTER 2016

Looking out my window it doesn't look much like spring, but I'm confident it will be here any day. I know it's very hard to know how to dress your children every morning when it could be winter in the morning and spring by the end of the day. Please make sure your preschool and FDK children have changes of clothes, including socks for this crazy weather.

Important Dates:

April 15th—PA Day

May 23rd—Closed for the Victoria Day Holiday

June 10th—PA Day

June 30th—PA Day

Our summer program will start on July 4th and we are hoping to have the schedule of activities out to families by the beginning of June. We are hoping to try out some new places this summer, so if you have any suggestions of activities your children have participated in or places in or around Toronto you have visited that you think we would enjoy, please let one of the staff know about it. If you haven't handed in your summer forms yet, please do so by April 15th.

FDK registration for the Before and After care for JK will be happening April 18th—25th. For families already enrolled in our centre, this is just a formality, but please fill out one of the forms from the table in the front foyer and hand it in to the office with a cheque for \$697.00 just to confirm your space.

The Toddler renovation is scheduled to start in July. We will pass on the details as we get them so stay tuned for room assignments for the summer.

"Let your kids choose dreams a size too big so they can grow into them,"



Sunnyside Garden
Daycare Centre
Staff

Director:

Barbara Gillespie

Assistant Director:

Opal Hassock-Davis

Preschool and FDK

Program Supervisor:

Satesh Singh

School Age

Supervisor:

Lorna Seeley

Preschool Core Staff:

Miss Christina

Miss Haylee

Miss Renee

Miss Talisha

FDK Staff:

Mr. Michael

Miss Tamia

Mr. Sayanth

Miss Deeba

School Age Staff:

Miss Sadra

Miss Tracy

Miss Jo-Anne